
The Great American  
Phyllis Schlafly  

Next Generation Eagles 
Peep Contest 

 
The Washington Post cancelled their Peep contest in 2017 but we picked it up in 

2018...it’s time to prepare again for the PSNGE contest!  

 
Friday, April 12th 5-7 pm 

This is also National Pro-Life t-shirt day--so wear yours if you have one! 

 
bring your shoebox diorama creation using Peeps 

based on topics of interest of the late Phyllis Schlafly 
to the Phyllis Schlafly Center  

7800 Bonhomme Ave St. Louis, MO 63105 
 

We will share the dioramas with our PSNGE peeps, 
and enjoy pizza & PRIZES​! 

To register to attend or for questions 
email  bjmrcoulter@hotmail.com 


